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KC

We are sorry to see damage to a wall and whilst we are not opposing the application we would hope that those 

who are seeking to remove this tree will consider planting another tree or shrub so that the long term benefits 

of our trees are preserved and we would encourage Camden to consider this as a condition for permission to 

remove this tree. The trees clearly offer environmental benefits in respect of air pollution as well as noise 

reduction and privacy. They are a very characteristic feature of the area and it would be very sad if this feature 

was lost or diminished.
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